STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL
William R Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15" Floor
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue
Nashville, TN 37243
(615) 532-0554 Voice or (615) 532-0614 FAX

Certified Article Number
August 25, 2022 414 ?2LL 9904 2198 352y 7a
SENDER’S RECORD

Mr. James Michael Strickland, CEO
S & S Firewood LLC

245 Red Hawk Lane

Winchester, TN 37398

Re: Construction Permit Application
S & S Firewood LLC
245 Red Hawk Lane, Winchester, TN, 37398
Emission Source Reference No. 26-0217-01/Permit No. 980265

Dear Mr. Strickland:

Your construction permit application dated April 7, 2022 for Wood-fired Boiler #1 was received on April 8, 2022.
Please be advised that construction or modification of the source cannot begin until you are in receipt of the
issued construction/modification permit. A determination has been made that the application is incomplete
because the required application filing/processing fee was not included.

The responsible official for an air contaminant source is required by paragraph 1200-03-26-.02(5) of the
Tennessee Air Pollution Control Regulations to pay a construction permit application filing/processing fee. Based
on the information provided in your application, the fee for your submittal is one hundred dollars ($100.00).
Please pay your fee by check payable to the Tennessee Division of Air Pollution Control and send to the

following:

Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation
Division of Air Pollution Control

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue

Nashville, TN 37243

The fee and a copy of this letter must be submitted within 60 days of receipt of this letter so that the Division can
process your application.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Ms. Elizabeth Terranova at 865-594-
2404 or elizabeth.terranova@tn.gov. Your Facility ID is 26-0217, please reference this number in any further
correspondence with the Division.
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Sincerely,

v ans

James P. Johnston, P.E.
Deputy Director
Permitting & Regulatory Development



